

TO:         Forecasting, Econometrics, and Empirical Macroeconomics and Finance Communities
FROM:   Allan Timmermann and Jonathan Wright
DATE:    February 8, 2019
RE:         Forecasting and Empirical Methods in Macroeconomics and Finance

We are organizing a joint meeting of the NBER/NSF Forecasting Seminar and the NBER Working Group on Empirical in Macroeconomics and Finance. This should prove exciting and productive, as the two groups have many common interests.

We will meet as part of the NBER's Summer Institute in Cambridge, MA from Tuesday July 9 through Friday July 12, 2019. We plan to have four papers each morning, with roughly 45 minutes per paper, which allows for a great deal of discussion.

We are writing to you because you may have a paper or abstract appropriate for the program. (We prefer papers to abstracts.)

If you have a paper that you would like to present, please upload a copy here by March 20, 2019:  http://papers.nber.org/confsubmit/backend/cfp?id=SI19EFFE.

We regret that, because of resource constraints, it is impossible to respond to everyone who submits a paper. Thus, you will be contacted only if your paper has been included on the program. In addition,
this call for papers is widely distributed and the meeting room is small, so unfortunately we cannot invite everyone who receives it to the meeting. Invitations will be issued subsequently. We will provide some subsidization of travel expenses for those on the program.

Invitations and logistical information will be sent out by late April. If you have any questions or need additional information please contact Rob in the NBER's Conference Department at 617/868-3900 or rshannon@nber.org.


